
 

Mirage Heights!  

Please make sure the GATE IS 

CLOSED AND LOCKED each 

time you enter and exit the pool area. 

 
Preventing drownings is everyone’s concern! It only takes a 

minute for a tragedy to happen, so please DO NOT prop 

open the gates.  
 

Use a designated “gate person” to help open and close the 

gates if you have to make multiple trips. 

 

Thank you, for helping to keep the pool  

A safe place to enjoy for everyone at Mirage Heights! 

 


